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January 9, 2012 [-9-20/3-
To Clerk of Board

Supervisor Briggs correction to December 20, 2011 Minutes agenda item 11-0280

The correct reporting should read:

“Supervisor Briggs reported from the regular monthly meeting of the Elder
Protection Unit, (the Elder Protection Unit, EPU, is a conglomerate of various
county Departments) that recently an elderly woman whose husband and primary
care giver, passed away over Thanksgiving holiday and despite the woman
needing assistant the county staff were frustrated as they were unable to help

her.

Since the EPU meeting he met with managers of the Ponte Palmero assisted care
facility in Cameron Park who offered their assistance in future matters at no cost
to anyone.

Ponte Palmero’s offer fills a much needed gap and through this “to and from”
Supervisor Briggs publically thanked their offer of assistance.”
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